

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashlev-Iones

fcp

Thursday 5th January 2017

Dear Parents & Carers

PARENT PARTNERSHIP MEETINGS - YEARS 3, 4, 5, 6 & OYSTERS SRP

Two Partnership Meeting sessions have been arranged for this term so that you can come and discuss your child's progress and behaviour in School. These will be held in our main School hall on the following dates:

WEDNESDAY 25TH JANUARY 2017 THURSDAY 26TH JANUARY 2017 3.30PM - 7PM 2PM - 6PM

You will be able to book your Parent Partnership Meetings via our online booking system from Friday 6th January 2017. (www.scopay.com – log in using your link code and click on the Parents Evening tab).

PARENT & CARER VIEWS

As part of Joy Lane Primary School's continuing self-evaluation we would be very grateful if you could spend a few minutes to complete our Parent / Carer survey. This will be available from Monday 23rd January and takes the form of an online survey. You may prefer completing this at your leisure from home however, if you are unable to access the Internet, there will be computers available during our Parent Partnership meetings. Paper copies will also be available from the School Office.

If you would like to see the Parent Partnership survey results from last year, these are available on our website under the Parents tab and then Consultations tab.

These meetings with your child's class teacher are extremely valuable and form an important part of the Home – School Partnership that we strive to maintain.

We look forward to meeting you and thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Ms. Dyttines

Ms D J Hines Executive Headteacher

PPM/KS2/Jan2017



PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk
WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk